
	

	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

Extended Closure of 66th Street at N-370, East of Papillion 

July 16, 2019 (Omaha, Neb.) — There is an extended closure of 66th Street at N-370 until mid-August, 
according to the Nebraska Department of Transportation. 
 
K2 Real Estate Development, LLC. is the contractor on this project.  This extended closure of 66th Street 
is necessary for pavement widening to Longview Street.  Marked detour provided. 
 
Motorists are urged to drive cautiously in and near construction zones and selected alternate routes. 
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Contact: 

Marvin Lech, P.E., (402) 595-2534 
District Construction Engineer 
 
NR6-zu-22700 

 

District 2 Headquarters 
4425 South 108th St 
PO Box 45461 
Omaha, NE 68145-0461 
Phone (402) 595-2534 Fax (402) 595-1720 
dot.nebraska.gov 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 


